
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

I hope you and your family are well and have managed to enjoy the summer break under the 

current circumstances. 

 

Following the announcement by the First Minster that schools can return full-time I can now 

confirm that our contingency plans are no longer required.  

 

Following my communication on 24 June (click here to view), I now write to confirm our plans 

for welcoming our young people back to school this month. As previously communicated 

there will be a phased return for pupils commencing on Wednesday 12 August 2020 which is 

to enable our new S1 pupils to experience their induction days and for our S6 students to 

experience their S6 Conference. Bespoke arrangements will also be put in place for those 

young people who require additional support in their transition back to school. 

 

Following this phased return all pupils in all year groups will return on Monday 17 August.  The 

safety of our pupils is our priority and I will send updated plans and procedures to parents in 

due course including revised guidance for transport, catering and health and safety 

procedures.  

 

Week beginning Monday 10 August 2020 

Monday 10 August Staff Inset Day 

Tuesday 11 August Staff Inset Day 

Wednesday 12 August Induction day for S6 only 

Thursday 13 August Induction day for S1 only 

Friday 14 August Induction day for S1 only 

Week beginning Monday 17 August 2020 

All pupils in all year groups return on a full-time basis 

 

Please note that classwork will be posted on Google Classroom for all pupils from Wednesday 

12 August. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Hook 

Head Teacher 

 
Bannockburn High School 

Parent Update 

3 August 2020 

 

https://sites.google.com/stirlingschools.net/bbhs-digital-learning-updates/parent-update-24-june-2020?authuser=0

